
Southwest SELPA 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

The Southwest SELPA Governance Council Hereby Gives Notice that a 
Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 
Annual Service Plan and Annual Budget Plan for 2017-2018 

 
Copies of these Plans may be inspected at: 

 
Southwest SELPA 

320 Knob Hill Avenue 
Redondo Beach, CA 90277 

 
After the Public Hearing, the SELPA Governance Council will adopt the 

plans for the Southwest SELPA 
 

HEARING DATE: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 
 
  TIME: 8:00 A.M. 
  

LOCATION: Lawndale Elementary School District Office 
   4161 West 147th Street 
   Lawndale, CA 90260 
 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 

Southwest SELPA 
310.944.3217 


